From:
Sent: 04 April 2019 21:28
To: Bell, Nick

Cc] Sharon Baruch
Subject: Tree Report - Sycamore Picus Sonic Test Flat 1, 18 Rosecroft Ave London NW37QB.pdf

Hi Nick,

You will recall I wrote to you about a tree that fell in our garden at the above address a few weeks
ago.

I had a report done on the large sycamore and attach a copy produced by Kim Gifford, a tree
specialist. He recommends 3-4 metres to be reduced on both stems of the tree. I am advised that I
need to apply to Camden to do this work. As there are 2 neighbours fences still to be repaired, is it in
order for us to proceed with this work? The tree concerned overhangs where the fences need to be
replaced.

I think I mentioned to you in my earlier email that I am in Australia till about 16th April; please can
you get back to us as soon as possible on this? I have copied in Kim Gifford incase you wish to speak
with him on his advice.

Many thanks.
Regards,

Steven Baruch

Sent from my iPad
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